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Dear Applicant 
 

Working With Children Check – NOT PROHIBITED 
 

Mark Christopher Tempany, 30/04/1968 

The Central Assessment Unit (Screening Unit) has finalised your working with children check. The 
Central Assessment Unit has determined you are not prohibited from engaging in child related 
work. This means you are permitted to work with children in South Australia or, if you applied as a 
volunteer, you are permitted to volunteer with children in South Australia. 

 You can commence working or volunteering with children by providing your full name, address, 
date of birth, and unique identifier to your employer or the organisation you volunteer with so they 
can verify, through their screening portal, that you have had a Working with Children Check. You 
will be able to work or volunteer with any employer or organisation for a period of up to 5 years 
when your next Working with Children Check will need to be completed. 

 
Yours sincerely 
Registrar 
 
Central Assessment Unit 
Department of Human Services 
GPO Box 292 ADELAIDE 5001  
 
Enquiries: 1300 321 592 or DHSScreeningUnit@sa.gov.au 
Website: https://screening.sa.gov.au 
 
I acknowledge the Kaurna people as the traditional custodians of the Adelaide Plains area where I live and work, and respect their spiritual 
relationship with country. 
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